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Year 4

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to wish you a restful and enjoyable summer holiday!
Thank you for all the support you have provided over the year.

We have enjoyed teaching your children and wish them you all the best in Year 5.

English

We have finished publishing our Jabberwocky style nonsense poems and have performed these to the
class. It was great fun!

Maths

We have consolidated our learning on time, focusing on converting between 12-hour time, 24-hour time
and analogue. We ended the week with some Maths investigations.

Foundation Subjects

In Art, we completed our final pieces. Children decided to create their Anglo Saxon crosses in a variety
of ways, including sketching, polystyrene printing or 3D layering with materials.

Notices & Reminders

To keep up the reading practice, we recommend visiting the local library to borrow and to
read a variety of genres of books over the summer. Please support your child by talking
about plot and characters. The children have been informed about the local libraries’
Summer Reading Challenge which can be accessed on-line as well as by visiting Tudor Drive,
Kingston or Ham libraries.

Diamond Work

Headteacher’s Certificates were presented this week.


